


There will be National Honor 

Society tutoring Tuesdays 

and Thursday from 3:00 -

4:00 pm in Mrs. Ketcham's

room - 114.  You do not have 

to sign up - just show up!



The Japanese Club will be hosting 

a movie day tomorrow. They will 

be watching Howl’s Moving Castle 

and enjoying fresh popped 

popcorn. This meeting will last 

until 5:15. Anyone is welcome. 

They hope to see you there!



#WatchSunmanDearborn


